
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Our reward for the best 

attendance of a class this 

term went to Miss Givens 

and Poplar class. They had 

such a good time! 

Seedlings – A super week getting crafty for Christmas (we 

LOVE glitter!). 

Saplings – We have really enjoyed our elf adventures this week. 

Magic sparkles are super fun. 

Sycamores –We had a magical time at Beamish. The behaviour 

was fantastic and everyone had a fantastic time. 

Poplars – Thank you for being fantastic at Beamish. What 

great ambassadors for our school.  

Maples – Another great week. We have been learning about 

Advent and how we prepare for the gifts of love and 

friendship. 

Elms – Another great week. We have settled into our routine 

and have enjoyed our fun D and T projects. 

Hawthorns – We have produced some fantastic character 

descriptions using a range of figurative language. 

Chestnuts – We have done some fantastic artwork based on 

city scapes and some really thoughtful work on mental health.  

 

 Thank you so much to all of our parents who have supported us with restricting movements of the 

children this week. We have got ahead of the ‘outbreak’ really quickly and we’re looking forward to 

returning to normal. The children had a fantastic time at Beamish on Thursday and Friday. Thank you to 

the staff and all of our volunteers who supported the children going. The food was collected today by 

Wansbeck Foodbank – thank you again for all of your donations. There was so much and it will support all 

those in need this Christmas time. Nearly there! Mr Moran. 

 

Our fantastic award winners this week – given for lots of wonderful things, please ask why if your child was a winner. 


